
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th March 2023. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been given the opportunity to hold a Cricket club, with children from Y2-Y6.  

Cricket club will be held on Tuesdays after school from 3.20pm until 4.15pm.   

The club will be charged at £1.00 per week and will run until the end of the term. 

If you would like your child to attend Cricket club, please complete the slip below and return to the 

school office.  Payment of £6.00 is required via ParentPay to secure your place. There are limited 

places available, and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.   

The club will run from Tuesday 18th April 2023-Tuesday 23rd May 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss France 

School Business Manager  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Holmer Lake Primary School Cricket club – Tuesday 18th April 2023-Tuesday 23rd May 2023. 

 

My child …………………………………………………………………….……… Class ………………...….  

would like to attend Cricket club 

My child will attend after school club from 4.15pm  

I will collect my child at 4.15pm                

My child can walk home from school        Year 5/6 only 

 

I consent for my child’s photo be taken and used on the school’s social media.  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………………………. 

 

 

 


